

## WILDLIFE ACHIEVEMENT CLUB CHAPTER

The Izaak Walton League of America Inc

AUGUST NEWSLETTER

PO Box 118, Damascus, MD 20872

Next Membership Meeting WEDNESDAY AUG 25, 1982 at 8PM; Board of Directors WEDNESDAY SEP 8, 1982

SUNDAY AUG 15 Chicken BarBQue tickets were mailed to all members. Club expects 800 to 900 to attend if the weather holds.

VOLUNTEER HELP is needed for a rental on September 11. These rentals help with our mortgage and upkeep for the clubhouse and grounds. The more of them we have and the better job we do with them, the lighter our MES burden. Call Les Kenney (253-3430) to help out. No experience is needed.

THE AUGUST 25 MEMBERSHIP MEETING features election of officers for 1982-83. Nominees are:

PRESIDENT	Charlie Wiles	MEMBERSHIP SECRET	
1ST VICE PRESIDENT	Paul Jackson	CORRESPONDING SEC	RETARY Ed Totah
2ND VICE PRESIDENT	Bill Spence	SERGEANT AT ARMS	Dave Anderson, Jr.
3RD VICE PRESIDENT	Joe Carinci	PARLIAMENTARIAN	Dave Anderson, Sr.
TREASURER	Ari Sapir	CHAPLAIN	Chic Chaconas
RECORDING SECRETARY	Joe Hamilton	EX-OFFICIO	Les Kenney
BOARD OF DIRECTORS	Bill Gerwig, Bob Lilly, Bol	Moore, Joe Wiser,	JR Ale, Brian Baldwin,
	and Rodger Armstrone		

Other nominations may be made from the floor at the meeting.

Also at this meeting a proposal to eliminate the Membership Expense Share (MES) entirely and have a \$68 membership fee for 1983 will be presented to the membership for a vote. You may recall that only 4 years ago, our membership fees (dues plus MES) totaled \$130 per year. We have made great progress in maeting our budget through better income-producing activities and increased membership. Continued support and efforts to recruit more new members will ensure continued success of the Chapter.

- OCTOBER 10, 1982: The National Wild Turkey Federation, a conservation group, will hold an organizational and recruitment meeting at the club. Details will follow.
- WE NEED A RIFLE CHAIRMAN. This involves planning activities, supervising range maintenance, and heading the committee that makes this facility function properly. Contact Charlie Wiles (972-1953) if you can help.
- HUNTER SAFETY COURSES FOR 1982-83 SEASON are in the capable hands of Mac McCollum again this year. Your calendar gives the times and dates. For registration and further information, call Mac (286-3707) or Joe Carinci (253-2951). Mac could probably use some assistance from those of us with some knowledge of firearms safety, too.
- SOME MEMBERS ARE IN ARREARS OF 1982 MES PAYMENTS. Don't let yourself be dropped from the rolls. Call Joe Carinci (253-2951) promptly if there is any doubt about your status.

TURKEY SHOOTS RESUME SATURDAY SEPTEMBER 4 at 6:30 PM. Shoot for fum and prizes. Shoots start at 6:30 every Saturday night. Prizes include turkeys, sides of bacon, hams, steaks, ribs and more. The Range House now has rest room facilities. Workers are needed for these events. These are great jobs because you can shoot for prizes and fun while you are working. Call Les Kenney (253-3430) to volunteer.

INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS DINNER-DANCE will be held FRIDAY night SEPTEMBER 24, 1982 at the club. This will be the September Membership Meeting as well. The evening starts with an open bar at 6:45 followed by dinner and meeting at 7:30 and dancing for all from 9 until. Price is \$10.00 per person. For tickets and reservations call Les Kenney (253-3430) or Charlie Wiles (972-1953).

THE FOLLOWING APPLICATIONS FOR MEMBERSHIP WERE APPROVED BY THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS AND ARE RECOMMENDED FOR MEMBERSHIP ACTION:

		DI ONDOR
Daniel S. Wood, 1208 Brantford Ave, Silver Spring MD	622-1588	Board of Directors
Fred W. Vacca, 1730 Priscilla Dr, Silver Spring MD	622-2789	Les Kenney
James L. Carberry, 832 Quince Orchard Blvd, Gaithersburg MD	869-4279	Steve Schneider
Matthew T. Buckman, 19928 Apple Ridge Rd, Gaithersburg MD	963-4413	Rick Egerter
*Leila M. Wiles, 13940 Schaeffer Rd, Germantown MD *Transfer from Mullinix Mill Chapter.	869-8660	Charlie Wiles

## SEPTEMBER RANGE ROSTER

SAT 9/4	1. Bill Maneely	972-3674	SAT 9/18	1. Rick Insley	_
	2. Brian Baldwin	869-7016		2. Rick Egerter	384-6436
SUN 9/5	1 Pd 13 Cmanaa	946-7716	CIDI 0/10	1 O C WaCall	206 2707
30N 9/J	1. Bill Spence 2. Joe Schoppelrei	681-6537	SUN 9/19	1. O. S. McCollum 2. Mike York	286-3707
	a. ooe benopperier	301 3337		2. THERE TOTA	
SAT 9/11	1. Jeff Moler	948-0061	SAT 9/25	1. Bill Rahn	774-6234
	2. Joe Carinci	253-2951		2. Dave Anderson	585-1053
CIDI 0/12	1 T4 T11-	776 6004	arm: 0/06	1 21 4 4	20/ 6267
SUN 9/12	<ol> <li>Jim Lombardo</li> <li>Bob Rodkey</li> </ol>	776-6024 829-2193	SUN 9/26	1. Dick Curtis 2. Smith DeForce	384 <b>-</b> 6367 460 <b>-</b> 8762
	2. Dob Rodkey	023-2133		2. SHILL Derorce	400-0702

SIGHT IN DAYS ARE COMING UP THIS FALL. CHECK YOUR CALENDAR FOR TIMES AND DATES. WE GENERALLY NEED EXTRA RANGE OFFICERS FOR THESE ACTIVITIES. PLAN TO VOLUNTEER NOW. In addition, if you would like to take a turn as a regular range officer, one saturday or sunday afternoon per month, call Les Kenney (253-3430) to get your name added to the roll. Only range-qualified members are eligible for this job.

Newsletter Submitted by Richard G. Sommer, Corresponding Secretary, 253-6380.